
 
10 February 2023 
 

Year 8 Sport - Term 1 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 8 sport will be held at the PCYC in Gypsum Street during Term 1, 2023. There will be no 
cost involved. 
 
Off school grounds permission needs to be submitted/accepted through the Broken Hill High 
School, Parent Sentral Portal.  If permission is not provided, your child/ward will remain at school. 
 
Students will travel to the venue via bus at 11:16am and will walk back to school by 12:09pm.  
 
Sport dates are as follows; 

• Thursday, 2 March 2023. 
• Thursday, 16 March 2023. 
• Thursday, 30 March 2023. 

 
If your child/ward is unable to participate due to sickness or injury, a note is to be handed to Miss 
Anderson by recess, and your child/ward may be allowed to join in with other activities or be 
allowed to sit out and may help with other duties. 
 
All students are expected to have their full sport uniform and suitable footwear (sneakers that lace 
up).  If your child/ward does not have a change of clothes or appropriate footwear, please provide 
a note so that they can participate in sport.  If your child/ward is out of uniform, they may be placed 
on detention with the teacher of that sport group. 
 
Students are encouraged to Slip, Slop, Slap, Slide, Seek and bring a water bottle. 
 
For any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ashleigh Anderson at the school on 
8088 1522, during business hours. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Ashleigh Anderson               Miss Sarah Gillespie 
Sport Coordinator     Head Teacher PD/H/PE  
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